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Coming Next Month�.�. .

April 2012 – Pot-Luck Luncheon
AAUW Funds Announcing Grant Awards (EF, Tech
Trek, and Election of Officers) will be Saturday,
April 21, 2012 See page 3 for “Save the Date” details!

April 2012 – Sunday Garden Party
Fundraiser for the Homeless Women and Children Com-

mittee will be Sunday, April 29, 2012 at 6:30 pm. See
page 6 for details.

Book Club – PM
The April book to read is:

The Lacuna, by Barbara Kingsolver. Reviewer: Marlene
Lamb. Meets on Third Tuesday at 7:30 pm (see the
April calendar next month for details).

Travel “Armchair” Adventures
The travel slide presentation will be:

“Traveling through the Middle East.”  Meets the First
Friday at 8:00 pm (see the April calendar next month
for details).

March 2012 General Meeting

Use the flyer in this Grapevine Issue to register.
Digital PDF Grapevine users see page 9 for the flyer

and for the printed and mailed users see flyer insert.

One Woman Show – Charlie Parkhurst Will be Our Guest!

Saturday, March 24, 2011
10:00 am – 12:00 noon
at The Terraces – Los Gatos (800 Blossom Hill Rd.)

Please join us for an entertaining and informative morning.

Entertainment: Join us for a real adventure! Noted stagecoach driver,
Charlie Parkhurst, will be our guest. Charlie will tell us how he came to be
the most noted whipster on both coasts and thrill us with tales of driving a
six-horse team on dangerous routes in the Gold Country and over the Santa
Cruz mountains during the mid 1800s. We’ ll hear of daring deeds, of tales of
loving not wisely and perhaps learn a secret or two.

Speaker: Linda Dydo, Interim Los Gatos Library Director, has been in the
library field since 1975, always with an emphasis on public library service. In
2003 she came to the Los Gatos Library to work on the planning and con-
struction of the new library, which just opened February 11. Linda feels this
is the finest achievement of her career and will share her enthusiasm about
Los Gatos’  wonderful new asset.

March Chairwomen of the
Month:  Tina Hubbard and
Arleen Pickett

Celebrate Women’s History Month

Linda Dydo
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Message from the March 2012

Chairwomen of the Month Committee
Come to the unique March General Meeting to celebrate
National Women’s History Month on Saturday, March 24
from 10:00 am to 12:00 noon. Our speaker will be Linda
Dydo, Interim Los Gatos Library Director, who was instru-
mental in the planning and building of the recently opened
Los Gatos Library. Charlie Parkhurst will entertain you with
a one-woman show. I am looking forward to this interesting
and fun performance. (See the front page for complete
details.)

This issue is filled with opportunities to attend a wide
variety of events this month and to “save the date” for
events next month.

This Month:
• First up is the discussion AAUW’s newest research

titled “Crossing the Line – Sexual Harassment in
Schools.” The free showing will be on Sunday, March
11, 2012 from12:00 noon to 2:00 pm at the AAUW –
San Jose Headquarters (1165 Minnesota Ave, San Jose).
(See page 4 for information and details. A Berkeley
location is also listed.)

• Tech Trek Games Party on Tuesday, March 27 from
1:00-4:00 pm at The Terraces (800 Blossom Hill Rd, Los
Gatos). (See page 3 for details; see the flyer on page 10
of the PDF March Grapevine or the flyer inserted in last
month’s printed February Grapevine.)

Next Month:
• Morgan Hill’s Annual Wildflower Run on Sunday,

April 1, 2012 (Check-in 7:30-8:30 am) at Live Oak
High School in Morgan Hill. (See page 6 for details. To
Join our branch’s Walking Team, contact Jane Bishop,
356-7796 and Come Walk with Us! A group rate is
available to 10+ participants.)

Still Time to Volunteer

at Convention!
We need lots of volunteers. Can you help?
April 13 – 15 is the California AAUW Con-
vention at the Santa Clara Marriott Hotel in
Santa Clara.

All the details and costs are in your latest
California Perspective newsletter. If you
volunteer for 5 or more hours, you pay a
reduced fee to attend all the workshops and
business sessions during the convention.

Please let me know if you would like to help.
Call me at 408-866-4234 or email me at
vaturner@sbcglobal.net.

–Virginia Turner,
Interbranch Council Representative (IBC)

Some of the areas where volunteers are
needed include the following:

• Registration desk
• Greeters
• Ticket takers for meals
• Workshop assistance
• Business sessions
• Volunteer room

• Pot-Luck Luncheon for AAUW Funds, Tech Trek and
Local Scholarship is on Saturday, April 21, 2012 from
11:00 - 1:30 pm. (See details on page 3.)

• Sunday Garden Party (Fundraiser for the Committee
on Homeless Women and Children) will be Sunday,
April 29, 2012 at 6:30 pm. (See page 6 for details; see
the flyer on page 9 of PDF March Grapevine or
inserted in printed March Grapevine.)

I look forward to seeing all of our branch members at this
month’s General Meeting.

We are seeking leaders. Please consider stepping forward
to fill one of the empty slots as one of our branch leaders,
either as an elected officer or an appointed board member.
There are four open slots for elected officers and four open
slots for appointed board members (see next page).

–Gail Pedersen, Grapevine editor

Chairwomen of the Month –
Providing Leadership & Coordination

NEXT MONTH:
April’s Chairwomen Committee –
Nancy Hobbs nfhobbs@verizon.net 408-395-4045
Geraldine Williams gerisjs@aol.com 408-642-5042
Lavonne Marafino lnmarafino@att.net 408-867-1964
Virginia Turner vaturner@sbcglobal.net 408-866-4234
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Games Party for

Tech Trek .�.�.

What Game Do You and

Your Guests Play?

• Canasta?

• Scrabble?

• Chess?

• Dominos?

• Mah Jongg?

• Cribbage?

• Monopoly?

• Bridge?

Bring your spouse or signifi-

cant other – this is not just a

party for women!

Get your friends, neighbors, co-workers,
daughters, sons, or spouse together and
let’s have a fun afternoon of games to
support Tech Trek.
Donation:  $20 per person. Make
check out to ISPF – AAUW/SCCO.
Sign up:  Reserve your tables of 4

(Please RSVP by March 21, 2012)
Refreshments: Cookies and

Beverages will be provided.
Games Sets:  Please bring your own

cards and score pads, game boards,
etc. to play the game of your
choice.

Questions? Louise Quenon, 867-0698
Donations to Tech Trek

 are Welcome!

Tuesday, March 27, 1:00-

4:00�pm at�The�Terraces

(800 Blossom Hill Rd, Los Gatos)

Let us know if you can be the Nomi-
nating Committee chair or can serve
on the committee.

–Contact Lavonne Marafino
(lnmarafino@att.net; 408-867-1964)
for more information. Also we want
to hear from you if you know a
member who is a leader and can serve
as an elected officer for next year.

Still seeking a Nominat-

ing Committee Chair

Update of the Nominated Officers and

Appointed Board Members for 2012-13
Consider Filling an Open Spot!

2012-13 Elected Officers

President – OPEN
President-Elect – OPEN
Financial VP – Pat Khan
Membership VP – Charlene Bunger
Membership Treasurer – Anita Wolf
Program VP –  OPEN
AAUW Funds VP – Geri Williams
Legal Advocacy Fund VP – OPEN
Communications – Lavonne Marafino  (formerly Recording Secretary)

By-Laws
Marge Bunyard

Calendar Editor
Blenda Mariani

Choice Chair
Joyce Sogg

Database Manager
Patty Weber

Directory Advertising
Helen Lemmon

Directory Editor
Gail Pedersen

General Meeting Greeters
    & Name Tags

Judy Borlase
General Meeting Refreshments

Shirlely Cancellieri
Grapevine Editors

Gail Pedersen, editor
Joyce Sogg, proof reader

2012-13 Appointed Board Members
Historian

Jean Wenberg
Interbranch Council Repr.

Pat Khan
Interest Group Coordinator  – OPEN
Local Scholarship Chair

Virginia Turner
Nominating Chair – OPEN
Parliamentarian & Web Liaison

Sharon Kelkenberg
Photographer

Margaret Bard
Public Policy

Linda Hagalin
Publicity

Joan Kjemtrup
Sunshine Chair

Geri Furman
Tech Trek Chair(s) – OPEN
West Valley College Repr. – OPEN

Coming Soon! The Annual AAUW

FUNDS Potluck Luncheon
Meet and Chat with Fellow Branch Members
When: Saturday, April 21, 2012, 11:00 - 1:30 pm

Where: Immanuel Lutheran Church, 14103 Saratoga Ave, Saratoga;
Our guests speaker will be a past AAUW scholarship recipients.

Bring: Your favorite gourmet salad, tasty appetizer or interesting cold dish.
The branch will furnish rolls, coffee, tea and dessert.

Everyone on the AAUW FUNDS team (with your support) has worked hard
since October 2011, raising money to provide educational opportunities for
women and girls.
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AAUW Cancels Service Learning Event with the

Susan�G.�Komen�Foundation

The American Association of University Women – California Presents

Holly Kearl, co-author of Crossing the Line will be in California to lead
Workshops and Discussions:

AAUW-CA Sponsors A Discussion of

AAUW’s Newest Research
Crossing the Line – Sexual Harassment at School

“Based on a nationally representative survey of 1,965 students in grades 7–12 conducted in May and June 2011,
Crossing the Line: Sexual Harassment at School provides fresh evidence that about half of the students have some
experience with sexual harassment, including being harassed, harassing someone else, or witnessing.”
Crossing the Line: Sexual Harassment at School – Executive Summary

Contact: Lorelei Self, State AAUW Funds Director: Email – aauwfundsdir@aauw-ca.org

Berkeley – Sunday March 11, 2012
From 4:00 – 6:00 pm @ AAUW –
Berkeley Office (Northbrae Commu-
nity Church, 941 The Alameda,
Berkeley)
Charge: Free

San Jose – Sunday, March 11, 2012
From 12:00 noon – 2:00 pm @
AAUW - San Jose Headquarters
(1165 Minnesota Ave. San Jose)
Charge: Free

WASHINGTON, D.C.–The American
Association of University Women
(AAUW) is disappointed with the
Susan G. Komen Foundation’s
decision to strip funding for cancer
screenings from Planned Parenthood.
As a result, AAUW will not offer the
Susan G. Komen Global Race for the
Cure as an optional pre-conference
community service opportunity at the
upcoming National Conference for
College Women Student Leaders
(NCCWSL). NCCWSL is an annual
leadership event, now in its 27th year,
attended by hundreds of college
women from across the nation.

“This is an opportunity for AAUW to
demonstrate leadership on a vital
women’s health issue: cancer screen-
ings and mammograms for poor and
underserved women,” said AAUW
Executive Director Linda D. Hallman,
CAE. “Taking a stand now is an

excellent example of what the
NCCWSL conference is all about:
empowering college women as
leaders and informed decision
makers.”

To its credit, Komen has made
advances in women’s health. This
optional service learning activity has
been part of previous conferences.

“AAUW is disappointed that some
are playing politics with women’s
health and jeopardizing care for the
most vulnerable among us,” said
Lisa Maatz, AAUW director of
public policy and government
relations.

AAUW’s long-held position on
health care is clear. The member-
adopted Public Policy Program
makes “increased access to quality,
affordable health care and family
planning services” a priority.

AAUW hopes that Planned Parenthood
and the Komen Foundation, both iconic
organizations well known for their
efforts to improve and advance
women’s health, can come to an
agreement to restore this critically
needed funding. Planned Parenthood
health centers provide a wide range of
safe, reliable health care, more than 90
percent of which is preventive, primary
care. These clinics are often the only
source of medical care for their pa-
tients, providing access to contracep-
tion, reducing sexually transmitted
infections through testing and treat-
ment, and screening for breast, cervical,
and other cancers.

“This is a regrettable situation for all
concerned but exactly the kind of
circumstance in which we must strongly
adhere to our principles. Those prin-
ciples have guided us well for more
than 130 years,” Hallman said.
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Author’s Luncheon

2012 – Wonderful!
Our annual Authors’ Luncheon, held at
La Rinconada Country Club on January
25, 2012, was quite a huge success! The
food was scrumptious...especially the
dessert!

The three authors were a diverse group,
knowledgeable and engaging.
Helen Wang:  The Chinese Dream
Julie Matsushima:  For the Love of

Aimee
Betty Auchard:  The Home for the

Friendless – Finding Hope, Love, and
Family

A portion  of the fee for the luncheon
went to AAUW FUNDS, which last year
provided more than $3.2 million to
support graduate education for hundreds
of women at critical stages in
their careers – Funds also support:

• Research
• Fellowship and grants programs
• Legal advocacy
• Leadership activities

The following volunteers contributed to
the success of the day:

Margaret Bard
Kathy Cusick
Barbara Hawkes
Carol Howard
Lavonne Marafino
Sarah Model
Gail Pedersen
Virginia Turner
Jim Williams, Luncheon photographs

2012 Author’s Luncheon
Photos, (Left) Nancy
Anderson (Homeless
Committee chair) and
Pat Khan (Finance VP);
(Right) Joan Kjemtrup
(Publicity) and Sarah
Model.

2012 Author’s Luncheon Photos, (Above, left) Geri
Williams (AAUW Funds VP) and Virginia Turner
(Local Scholarships chair); (Above, right) Gladys
Armstrong (Interest Group Coordinator) and Patty
Weber (Database Manager) speaking with Sharon
Kelkenberg (Parliamentary).

(Above)  Author, Betty Auchard,
with her book, The Home for the
Friendless, and a fan; (Left)
Chatting and mingling with
other members and guests at the
2012 Author’s Luncheon.

(Below) Author, Helen Wang, with the giant
cover of her book, The Chinese Dream, and
Margaret Bard (Photography).

2012 Author’s Luncheon Photos, (Above, left) Active LGS branch members,
Pat Khan (Finance VP), Louise Quenon (Bridge Coordinator), Jean Wenberg
(Historian) and Marge Bunyard (Bylaws); (Above, right) Mary Henderson and
Marge Bunyard (Bylaws) enjoying a chat.
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Morgan Hill AAUW Will Hold Its 29th Annual Wildflower Run!

Fundraiser for AAUW Funds, Tech Trek and Local Scholarship for
Women and Girls

10K Run, 5K Walk and Run, 2K Run for kids 10 and under
Family and Group rates (see Registration Fees)

Free Jamba Juice Smoothies, T-shirts, and goodie bags for all

Race Start Times:
• The 2K Kids Run for ages 5-10 will start at 8:30 am on the track.
• The 10K Run will start at 9:00 am near the back (north end) of the west

parking lot.
• The 5K Run and 5K Walk will start at 9:15 am; walkers should line up

behind runners at the start line.
The Courses:

• The 2K is for children ages 10 and under only. It consists of 5 laps around
the Live Oak High School track.

• The 5K and 10K courses are both fast and flat, on paved roads. They are
ideal for runners who want to improve their personal best times.

Los Gatos-Saratoga Hikes and Walks is
Putting Together a Walking Team!

Contact Jane Bishop, 356-7796
Join the Walking Team and Come Walk with Us!

Registration Fees:
Reduced registration rates

through March 22

Adult: $30 Adult by March 22; $35
after

Child (12 and under) $20 by March 22;
$25 after

$80 Family of 4
$105 Family of 5
$130 Family of 6
$25/person – Groups of 10 or more
Details and registration at www.aauw-
morganhill.org/wildflower.htm
Register online at www.active.com.

Where: Live Oak High School in Morgan Hill
When: Sunday, April 1, 2012 (Check-in/Race
Day Registration 7:30-8:30 am)

Please note that no pets are allowed on school
property.

Sunday, April 29 is the date - 6:30 pm is the time for this year’s fundraiser
at the Summer Winds Nursery (in Cupertino).

Details are on the enclosed flyer. Sign up and save the date for our fundraiser!

Sunday Garden Party – Try Something New and Different
Fundraiser to Benefit Committee on Homeless Women and Children

Homeless Women and Children Committee Report – This month, the
members of the Committee took Julia Burkhead, Director of the Georgia
Travis Center to lunch as she leaves this organization and moves into more
comprehensive work with the region’s homeless.  We have had a close
relationship with Julia and we will miss her.  At this time, we do not have the
information of how work at the Center will be organized and who will take
charge. We will keep you informed about future developments.

For information, please contact Nancy Anderson, email to
Dander2567@aol.com or call 867-4383.
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March 2012 AAUW Calendar
2 Friday Travel Armchair Adventures, 7:30 pm. The Terraces of Los Gatos, 800 Blossom Hill Rd, Los

Gatos. Journey into France. Join Gary Marcos and wife, Ann, as they travel in three distinct environ-
mental areas in France. First they journey around the famous Mt. Blanc, the tallest mountain in
Europe, in a six-day walking trek. Then it is off to visit the wine country in Burgundy, Alsace and
Champagne. Lastly, they close with a tour of ever popular cities of Paris and Versailles.

5 Monday Board Meeting, 3:30 pm in the Community Room at the Saratoga Fire Station, corner of Saratoga
Ave & Saratoga/Los Gatos Road. All Members are Invited, Especially Board Members.

6 Tuesday Conversations in Spanish, 1:30-2:30 pm at the home of Nancy Anderson, 13561 Lomond Ct,
Saratoga. RSVP: Nancy Anderson, 867-4383. Chairs: Nancy Anderson, 867-4383; Helen Lemmon,
867-0575. Seeking Spanish Speakers at Any Level.

8 Thursday Scenic Hikes and Walks, 9:00 am. Grant Ranch—on the flank of Mt. Hamilton. The drive up has
beautiful views of the S.C. Valley. Hike 5-6 miles in the open valley with, we hope, lots of wildflow-
ers. Look for the eagles. Visit the interesting buildings on the old homestead. Bring both your
wildflower books and lunch. Meet promptly at 9:00 am in Los Gatos Park & Ride lot. Questions?
Jane Bishop, 356-7796; Kay Duffy, 867-0508. Seeking New Walkers.

13 Tuesday Committee on Homeless Women and Children, 7:00 pm at the home of Nancy Anderson, 13561
Lomond Court, Saratoga. Chair: Nancy Anderson, 867-4383. New Members Welcome.

14 Wednesday Let’s Do Lunch, 11:30 am at The Elephant Bar, 494 E. Hamilton Avenue, Campbell (across from
Home Depot, between Winchester and Bascom). Hostess: Roberta London. RSVP to Catherine
Reinhardt, Chair, 867-0607. Members and Guests Welcome.

16 Friday AM Book Review, 9:30 am at the home of Arleen Pickett, 204 Danville Dr, Los Gatos, 356-3233.
Chair: Margaret Bard, 377-6625. Open to All Members.

20 Tuesday PM Book Review, 7:30 pm. The Help by Kathryn Sockett.  Reviewer: Margaret Bard. The Terraces
of Los Gatos, 800 Blossom Hill Road, Los Gatos. RSVP to Margaret Ford, 356-5028. Chairs:
Marlene Lamb, 356-8441; Pat Khan, 741-1616. Open to All Members.

22 Thursday Back-by-Noon Hike, 9:00 am. Meet promptly at 9:00 am at Argonaut Shopping Center, Saratoga,
way out front of CVS; go somewhere nearby and return by noon. Questions? Kay Duffy, 867-0508;
Jane Bishop, 356-7796. Seeking New Walkers.

24 Saturday General Meeting, 10:00 am-12:00 noon. Women’s National History Month: “Charlie Parkhurst” .
Speaker: Linda Dydo, interim Los Gatos Library Director. The Terraces of Los Gatos, 800 Blossom
Hill Road, Los Gatos. Members and Guests Welcome. (See front page for details.)

27 Tuesday Conversations in Spanish, 1:30-2:30 pm at the home of Nancy Anderson, 13561 Lomond Ct.,
Saratoga. RSVP: Nancy Anderson, 867-4383. Chairs: Nancy Anderson, 867-4383; Helen Lemon,
867-0575. Seeking Spanish Speakers at Any Level.

27 Tuesday Tech Trek Games Party, 1:00-4:00 pm at The Terraces (800 Blossom Hill Rd, Los Gatos). Donation
$20 per person. (Please RSVP by March 21, 2012). Questions? Louise Quenon, 867-0698. (See page
3 or Games Party flyer for details.) Open to All Members and to General Public.

27 Tuesday Film Buffs, 1:30-3:30 pm at the home of Vicki Feigelson, 20075 Seagull Way, Saratoga. RSVP to
Vicki, 255-8822. Chair: Mary Ellen Madden, 264-4488. Open to All Members.

29 Thursday Trail Cleanup – Hikes and Walks, 9:00 am. Meet promptly in the Los Gatos Park and Ride lot.

April 2012
6 Friday Travel Armchair Adventures, 7:30 pm. The Terraces of Los Gatos, 800 Blossom Hill Road, Los

Gatos. Traveling through the Middle East. Join traveler Pat Khan as she travels to Jordan for a
granddaughter’s wedding. From there, she takes us to ancient Petra, a city carved from stone. Then
we will drive with her from Amman, Jordan to Palestine and Israel where she explores a bit of each
of these very different countries. Members and Guests Welcome.
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An AAUW Member has Died

Betty Thompson
Betty, a longtime LGS AAUW member, passed away on February 27 while
visiting her daughter in Seattle, Washington. Betty was very active in several
bridge groups and loved to attend the monthly Armchair – Travel group. We
express our sympathy to her AAUW friends and to her daughters.

Qualification of Membership
Anyone holding an associate, baccalaureate, graduate degree or the equivalent, or nursing school diploma or business
school associate degree from an accredited institution is eligible for membership. AAUW values and seeks a diverse
membership.

Recruiting New Members
If you want to have a printed copy of the Grapevine and a membership packet sent to a prospective NEW member,
contact Gail Pedersen, Grapevine editor, at 377-6895 or gail_pedersen@yahoo.com.

Los Gatos-Saratoga Branch
American Association of University Women
18951 Easton Place
Saratoga, CA  95070

Return Service Requested

Grapevine Newsletter Editor, Gail Pedersen; Proof-reader, Joyce Sogg; Calendar Editor, Blenda Mariani;  The final
deadline for copy is the 10th of the month. Copy to gail_pedersen@yahoo.com

Grapevine (USPS 061-770) Published monthly, except July and August, by Los Gatos-Saratoga Branch of American
Association of University Women. Periodical postage paid at Saratoga, CA  95070-9998. POSTMASTER:  send
address changes to Grapevine, 18951 Easton Pl, Saratoga, CA  95070.

Please send any additions, corrections or changes in the Directory Information to Patty Weber, Database Manager,
xaviercugat@comcast.net



For Tickets: Make checks payable to ISPF of AAUW of S.C. County
    ISPF is AAUW’s nonprofit 501(c) 3 foundation.

Mail check & form below to Pat Khan,
13710 Calle Tacuba Saratoga, CA  95070 by April 23, 2012 deadline.

Name(s): ___________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

Contact phone: ____________________ Number of tickets: ____________ x $35 = $ ___________

Optional donation: $ ________________ Total enclosed: $ _____________ Thank you!

Los Gatos-Saratoga AAUW
Committee on Homeless Women and Children invites you to:

A Spring Garden Party
Sunday, April 29, 2012, 6:30 to 8:30 pm

Summer Winds Nursery
1491 South De Anza Blvd, Cupertino, CA

Tickets: $35.00 per person, Tax Deductible: $25.00
Benefits Programs for Homeless Women & Children in S. C. County

Door Prizes, Music, Appetizers, Wine, Fruit Drinks, Fun!!
Silent Auction with Jewelry Table

|   Talk with Nursery Staff   |   Learn about Care of Orchids   |
   |    Attracting Birds & Bees   |   Controlling Garden Pests   |

Shop for Indoor or Outdoor Gifts,
Floral, Landscape and Vegetable plants.

20% of cost of plants & merchandise purchased at the party will be donated by
Summer Winds to the Homeless Committee.***For Questions? Call Nancy@867.4383

○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○



Games Party for Tech Trek .�.�.
Tuesday, March 27, 1:00-4:00 pm at The Terraces, 800 Blossom Hill Rd, Los Gatos

Please clip and send this form with your check payable to ISPF – AAUW/SCCO to:

      Louise Quenon, 20297 Thelma Ave, Saratoga, CA  95070

Names of Four People at your table:

1. ____________________________________

2. ____________________________________

3. ____________________________________

4. ____________________________________

     Questions? Louise Quenon, 867-0698    |     Donations to Tech Trek are Welcome!

Phone # _______________________

Table(s) reservations  ___  ($80 per table)

Optional donation _______________

TOTAL ENCLOSED _____________

Tuesday, March 27, 2012
1:00-4:00 pm

at The Terraces

800�Blossom Hill Rd

Los Gatos

Games Party!

Bring your spouse or significant other – this

is not just a party for women!

Get your friends, neighbors, co-workers, daughters,
sons, or spouse together and let’s have a fun after-
noon of games to support Tech Trek.

Donation:  $20 per person. Make check out to
ISPF – AAUW/SCCO

Additional donations to Tech Trek are ALWAYS
welcome!!

Sign up:  Reserve your tables of 4
(Please RSVP by March 21, 2012)

Refreshments: Cookies and Beverages will be
provided.

Games Sets:  Please bring your own cards and
score pads, game boards, etc. to play the game
of your choice.

What Game Do You and

Your Guests Play?

• Canasta?

• Scrabble?

• Chess?

• Dominos?

• Mah Jongg?

• Cribbage?

• Monopoly?

• Bridge?

AAUW Los Gatos-Saratoga branch presents a FUNDRAISER to benefit TECH TREK!

A week long intensive summer camp learning experience in math and science

for�8th�grade girls at Sanford University.
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